
 

  

The last day to register to vote for the upcoming General Elections on 
November 5th, 2024, is Tuesday October 15th, 2024. 

Are you registered to vote? Click the link below to find out ‘Am I 
Registered to Vote” 

https://voter.svrs.nj.gov/registration-check  

You may register to vote the following ways: 

1. Register online at the following link  
https://voter.svrs.nj.gov/register  
 

2. In person at the Weehawken Township Clerks office, 400 Park 
Avenue, 2nd Floor. Office will be open for late night registration on 
October 15th, 2024, from 9:00 am to 9:00 PM. 
 

Please call if you have any questions at (201)319-6022, 6024 

Thank you 

   Mayor Richard F. Turner  

     & 

   Rola Fares, Township Clerk 


